
Dear Representative, 
 
As the mother of 6 children I want to add my insistence in CHOICE in vaccines to the millions of families 
out there that have learned by hard experience that one-size vaccine regime does not fit all. 
 
1.  I have 6 children--4 of which have been vaccinated and 3 have life-long effects from them. One child 
was injured to the point of being neurologically disabled and has to live at home as an adult. My 
unvaccinated children (2 of them) have never had any mental, physical or neurological health issues that 
their siblings had. 
 
2. Everyone has different responses to antibiotics, medications, exercise, the flu, diet, pregnancy, 
menstruation, you name it.  We are all different and have different health needs, and the safety of 
vaccines for all falls into that category. 
 
3.  I chose to homeschool, in part, to avoid the requirement to vaccinate.  Millions more will follow me if 
this is made a requirement in schools. 
 
4.  Every parent out there deserves the freedom to choose what is BEST for THEIR child. Never in the 
history of the world has there been a time government control over choice of the people ended 
well.  Never. 
 
 
Please vote NO on HB 3063 and continue to preserve the choice for their health and personal safety to 
each family and NOT the government. 
 
-Erika Glancy 
Tigard, OR 
 
 
 


